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Today, President Trump requested $37.6 billion for the Department of State
and U.S. Agency for International Development (USAID) budget in Fiscal Year
(FY) 2018. This budget request reflects the President’s “America First”
agenda that prioritizes the well-being of Americans, bolsters U.S. national
security, secures our borders, and advances U.S. economic interests.

This budget is responsive to the realities of the world in the 21st century,
and ensures that the State Department and USAID can quickly adapt to an ever-
changing international environment. Activities and programs supported in this
budget will support our effort to defeat ISIS and other terrorist
organizations and combat illegal migration and trafficking. This budget will
also support our efforts to combat corruption and address threats to good
governance, which helps level the playing field for American workers and
businesses.

The FY 2018 budget supports the President’s commitment to make the U.S.
government leaner and more accountable to the American taxpayer, while
maximizing our diplomatic and engagement efforts, including with our
international partners. As we advance the President’s foreign policy
priorities, this budget will also help lay the foundation for a new era of
global stability and American prosperity.
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